
NOTICE 

This is in reference to the list uploaded on website of MCC 
(mcc.nic.in) regarding refund on 08.08.2018. A lot of 
queries/emails have been received by this office regarding non 
receipt of refund by the PG candidates inspite of name being there 
in the list. 

In this regard, as information received from the finance wing (HLL 
Lifecare Limited) of MCC/DGHS it would take approx. 5-7 days for 
reflecting the refunded amount in the account. 

Candidates are advised to wait for 5-7 days and inspite of that if 
money is not refunded then may contact at email id: 
financemcc2018@gmail.com and toll free no. 18001027637 
followed by pressing option no. 4.  

 

Notice dated: 09.08.2018 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


